
Recommended Supply List 
Central School, 6​th​ Grade 

2020-2021 
 
 

Writing Utensils/Paper: 
★ 1 box of colored pencils (any brand, 24 or more colors)  
★ 1 personal pencil sharpener (the kind that catches its own shavings) 
★ 3 wide-ruled 1 subject spiral notebooks (with perforated pages & binder 

holes) ​*Please purchase 2 yellow and 1 green, and label them with your 
child’s name. 

 
Organization: 
★ One ​heavy duty​ 2-inch binder (the more durable the better!) 
★ One half inch binder  
★ 1 package of binder dividers ​with pockets​ (The pockets are used in lieu of 

folders in 6th grade, so they are very important! ) 
  
Math: 
★ 1 basic four-operation calculator labeled with your child’s name 

  
ELA 
★ 2 packs of 3x3 post-it notes (any color) 
★ 1 independent reading book (unread or ​newly​ in-progress)  
★ Summer reading list—​Please print out and return on the first day​! ​You 

may write your books out on lined paper if you don’t have the public 
library printout! 

  
Optional Donations: 
★ Tissue/Kleenex (optional) 

 
 
 
Students will not be permitted to post magnetic whiteboards, cork boards, or 
stickers in or outside of their lockers. Please do not purchase these. Thanks! 

 
 
 
  
  

 



  
 ​Welcome to 6​th​ Grade! 

  
 

 
Dear Upcoming 6th Grade Families,  
 
Welcome! One of the most important things that we work on in 6 ​th​ grade is 
organization.  As the workload increases and students begin switching classes for 
multiple subjects, we are committed to providing them with the support necessary to 
navigate these new challenges. 
  
In order to master the skills that are required to juggle assignments, notes and 
materials for each class, we have worked hard to develop a streamlined system for 6 ​th 
graders. The supply list on the other side of this paper has been ​carefully considered 
for organizational, curricular and quality purposes. We would appreciate it if you 
would purchase these specific items.  
 
While some families love the excitement of shopping for new school supplies, the PTO 
will once again offer an opportunity to purchase all supplies through a vendor over 
the summer. If this is your preference, information will be forthcoming. 
  
We look forward to working with your children next fall. Have a wonderful summer! 
 
The Sixth Grade Team: 
Ms. Heather Donlon 
Mrs. Vicky Marinak 
Mrs. Megan Leonard 
 
 
 
 
 


